
 
 
 

Commitment to REACH compliance – version 09/30/2020-a  
 
 
REFERENCE : European Regulation N°1907/2006 dated December 18, 2006 REACH concerning the 
registration, evaluation, authorisation and restriction of chemicals  
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
The REACH regulation has a significant impact on the availability of substances and preparations in the 
European market. We have anticipated the eventual changes of substances, in our articles in order to ensure 
uninterrupted supply. 
 
According to this regulation, we are considered as a downstream user and an article supplier. We do not 
produce, nor import, any substance ourselves and our articles are not made to reject substances in normal 
conditions of use. Therefore, we do not have to pre-register nor register substances included in our articles. 
We work actively to ensure that all of our suppliers complied and comply with our obligations. 
 

1. We comply with Annex XVII on Restrictions of use of certain substances, updated 09/28/20. In 
accordance with the restriction 52: our products are not intended to be used as in toys and childcare 
articles (any product intended to facilitate sleep, relaxation, hygiene, the feeding of children or sucking 
on the part of children) which can be placed in the mouth by children.(For the purposes of this 
paragraph, it is considered that an article or accessible part of an article may be placed in the mouth 
by children if it is smaller than 5 cm in one dimension or has a detachable or protruding part of that 
size. Then article can be brought to the mouth and kept in the mouth by children so that it can be 
sucked and chewed. If the object can just be licked, it can not be regarded as “placed in the mouth”) 
 https://echa.europa.eu/fr/substances-restricted-under-reach 

 
2. According to the version of 02/11/20 Annex XIV, entitled: “List of substances submitted to an 

authorization process” by the European Chemicals Agency, we inform you that none of the 
substances mentioned are present in our articles of more than 0.1% by mass.  

https://echa.europa.eu/fr/authorisation-list 
 

3. The “Candidate List of Substances of Very High Concern for Authorisation” (SVHC), candidate 
substances for inclusion in Annex XIV, was updated 06/25/20. We would like to inform you that our 
products do not contain any substance mentioned in this list of more than 0.1% by mass.  

https://echa.europa.eu/fr/candidate-list-table 
 

Nevertheless, we cannot be absolutely sure that these substances are not present in very small quantities 
(ppm) which might come from impurities contained in raw materials or part-made goods. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Xavier CHRISTOPHE 
General Manager 

xavier.christophe@saintclairtextiles.com 
Tél : +33 (0)4 74 83 51 13 / fax : +33 (0)4 74 83 51 00 

 
 

 
 

This statement will not be automatically updated. Please ask us for the updated version whenever required. 
In view of many factors that may affect processing and application, this given data does not release users from their responsibility of carrying out their own tests and experiments. 
This information is provided to the best of our knowledge at the time of this letter, for information purposes only and without warranties of any kind. You will remain responsible under all circumstances 
for securing your supplies and passing on information to ensure risk-free usage 
 


